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EnviroAfrica CC 
P.O. Box 5367 
Helderberg 
7135 

 
Attention: Admin@enviroafrica.co.za  
 
Dear Sir or Madam  
 
Proposed 25 m high telecommunications mast, FA 319/19, Peregrine, Grabouw 
 
CapeNature would like to thank you for the opportunity to comment on the application for a 
25 m high telecommunications mast on FA 319/19, Peregrine Farm Stall, Grabouw. These 
comments only pertain to biodiversity-related impacts and not to the overall desirability.  
 
CapeNature’s previous comments to the Theewaterskloof Municipality dated 18 December 
2017 remain valid. 
 
CapeNature would like to receive the full reports related to this application for comment. 
CapeNature reserves the right to revise initial comments and request further information 
based on any additional information that may be received. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Chanel Rampartab 
For:  Manager (Scientific Services) 


